
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Project:  MRI Suite Construction – New York Downtown Hospital 

The Director of Supply Chain of New York Downtown Hospital (“NYDH”) invites 
submission of bids by qualified trade contractors for construction at NYDH’s 
Lower Manhattan facility.  NYDH is planning a number of construction projects 
over the coming months related to modernization and new program initiatives.  
These projects are funded in part by the US Department of Housing & Urban 
Development through the Lower Manhattan Development Corporation, and by 
the New York Department of Health through a HEAL Grant.  All bidders must 
complete a prequalification questionnaire and be deemed qualified by NYDH to 
work in a hospital and clinical environment in order to be considered for bid 
award.   

Sealed bids will be received on behalf of NYDH by NYDH’s construction 
manager, Michael Anthony Contracting Corporation (“MACC”).  

The RFP and associated documents are available at: 

ftp://ftp-mo4macc.dyndns.org/nydh/   
 
 
Directions to access information on this site: 
  

1) Users cut and paste this link  
 
ftp://ftp-mo4macc.dyndns.org/nydh/   
 
in the address bar in Internet Explorer.   

 
2) In the window that pops-up enter the “use name” and “password” listed 
below.     

The user name is "nydh"  
The password is "nydhpass"  

3) Press “Logon” and the site will appear with all required documents 
available for review. 

New York Downtown Hospital and Michael Anthony Contracting Corporation are 
Equal Opportunity Employers.   
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